
       

   
       
         
 
 
 
From: Cory Redekop <cory@bbot.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 8:55 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Zeinabova, Blanka <Blanka.Zeinabova@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Delegation 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
Good evening, 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
I had been hoping to request a "delegation" spot on the Monday, July 27 council meeting to share the 
final report of the Burnaby Business Recovery Task Force with Mayor and Council, and to ask Council for 
recommendation to City staff to review the report and determine how the City could help implement the 
recommendations pertaining to the City of Burnaby. 
 
I believe delegations are still only making written submissions, so I hope you can help get this onto the 
agenda for discussion.  The final report of the Task Force is attached.  
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from me at this time. 
 
Cory Redekop 
Burnaby Board of Trade 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

             DELEGATION  
        2020 JULY 27  

Copied to:  
City Manager  
Dir. Corporate Services 
Dir. Public Safety and 
Community Services 
Dir. Planning and Building  
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